
 

Gilbert Atterbury, 

Town Clerk. 

TEL.  NO. 264. 

 

P.H.l7c. 10th January, 1939 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

A.R.P.Badges - First Aid.  

I beg to  inform you that His Worship The Mayor 

(Alderman W.J. Emmett) will kindly present the A. R.P. 

Badges awarded in connexion with the Local First Aid 

Course, at the Guildhall, Lyme Regis, on Friday next, the 

13th instant, at 7~45 o'clock p.m.  

I shall be glad if you will attend the Guildhall 

on the above-mentioned date and time to receive your 

Badge. 

Yours  faithfully,  

 
Town Clerk and 
Secretary.  

Miss Crabb  
2,Cobb Road, 
LYME REGIS. 


